
A recent meeting of the Greater Churches Network took place in Lancaster Priory, hosted by the Chair of the Network, The Revd Canon Chris

Newlands, Vicar of Lancaster. The decision was taken to rename the group as the Major Churches Network, and to adopt a new constitution. This

was a significant move and, though several questions were raised in the discussion, the vote by the members of the Network was unanimous in

favour of the change. The Greater Churches Network was therefore formally closed, and the new “Major Churches Network” was formed, and its

Inaugural General Meeting took place.

 

A full statement on the creation of the Major Churches Network by Revd Canon Chris Newlands is available here
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